Larry D. Perry

11464 Saga Lane ® Knoxville, TN 37931-2819
Telephone (865) 927-8474  Email: larryperry@att.net

March 10, 2020

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW,

Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: WHIE (AM) (ID#65005) AND FM TANSLATOR W270DB (ID#201500) GRIFFIN GA

Good Morning:

The purpose of this letter is to request that the station license for WHIE (AM) (ID 65005) and
associated FM Translator W270DB ID 201500) , both licensed to Griffin Georgia be
CANCELLED. The stations are currently licensed to Chappell Communications LLC of Griffin,
Georgia. The principal of the licensee, Robert Chappell passed away last year and the family
does not wish to continue operation of the stations beyond April 1, 2020, when the current
licenses expire.

WHIE operates on a frequency of 1320 Khz with a daytime power of 5 KW in Griffin Georgia.
The tower is to be removed and the equipment is to be sold after April 1, 2020.
This office represents the LL.C and is authorized to make this request.

Should you have any question about this matter, please feel free to contact the undersigned.

Communications Counsel
Cc; Linda Chappell
3519 Morgan R Drive
Beaufort, NC 29907

Jim Bradshaw, FCC Audio Division



